
October 26, 2021 

4
th
 Day of The October Term 

Maysville, MO  

 

 

 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White, East District, Chet Owen 

and County Clerk, Melissa Meek.  

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll welcomed all of those in attendance as they joined us for the opening 

prayer. The Pledge of Allegiance was then said by all in attendance. 

 

East District Commissioner, Chet Owen made the motion to approve today’s agenda with West District 

Commissioner, Kyle White making the second. All in favor. Motion carried. West District Commissioner, 

Kyle White made the motion to approve the minutes from October 21, 2021 meeting with East District 

Commissioner, Chet Owen making the second. All in favor. Motion carried.  

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek reminded all that the Courthouse would be closed on December 31, 2021. 

 

Sheriff Kasey Keesaman met with the Commission to discuss staff, vehicles and equipment. 

 

The Commission met with Sunset Home Administrator, Brenda Moore and a representative from HIS 

(Lincoln Health Systems), Ellie Blankenship and Jason Becker of Verigy (CTS) concerning work needing to 

be done on the Courthouse as well as Sunset Nursing Home. Verigy representatives will start the process of 

getting bids for work needing to be completed at both facilities. The Commission is looking to put a new roof, 

gutters, windows and HVAC system in at Sunset Nursing Home. They are also looking at a remodel of the 

evidence room in the upstairs of the Courthouse as well as fixing the Courtroom for sound issues.  

 

The Commission, Clerk and several office holders will attend the MAC Conference (Missouri Association of 

Counties) in the middle of November. 

 

The Commission discussed having a banquet for the employees at Christmas where service awards would be 

presented from MAC (Missouri Association of Counties)  

 

With no other business before the Commission, East District Commissioner, Chet Owen made the 

motion to adjourn until November 2, 2021. Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll made the second. 

All in favor. Motion carried.  

 

 


